
 

 

 

 

Hello!  

We have received almost 50 project ideas – and we are 

getting ready to share them with you and ask you for 

feedback.  This will happen via a Virtual (Zoom) Meeting 

on September 17, 5:30PM – 7:00PM.  

 

During this webinar, participants will receive a briefing on 

the array of project ideas that have been submitted by 

stakeholders during roughly the July - September time frame.  Then they will be invited to 

participate by “scoring” each project idea using three simple criteria that will be explained 

during the meeting. 

 A couple of notes: 

• Scoring will take place using a survey link, so EACH participant will need web access 

via a laptop/ tablet/ smart phone to participate effectively.  

• Each person that wants to participate will need to register so they have access to the 

survey link. 

• If you want to participate in the scoring, you must (virtually) attend the meeting.  

Register for the Virtual Meeting by clicking here! 

  

And did you know that the Community Projects Webpage and the Project Form are now 

available in Spanish? Click here! 

  

Please let us know if you have any questions: you can always reach us via email at 

srti@mltpa.org and also follow us on Facebook and Instagram.  

  

We look forward to “seeing” you on September 17! 

  

Kristy Williams, Project Manager, Sustainable Recreation & Tourism Initiative 

Mammoth Lakes Trails and Public Access Foundation MLTPA 
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